Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE)

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 1:23 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: Richard Heisenbottle, RJ Heisenbottle Architects (lobbying) INQ 17-138,

INQ 17-138 Heisenbottle

From: Turay, Radia (COE)

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 11:34 AM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE) <Rodzandra.Sanchez@miamidade.gov>; 'Rosa Luzardo' <rluzardo@rjha.net>
Cc: Centorino, Joseph (COE) <Joseph.Centorino@miamidade.gov>

Subject: INQ 17-138, Richard Heisenbottle, RJ Heisenbottle Architects (lobbying)

Dear Ms. Luzardo,

It was a pleasure speaking to you earlier today. You inquired about lobbyist ethics training on behalf of Mr. Richard
Heisenbottle.

As background, you advised that Mr. Heisenbottle lobbies the City of Miami as well as Miami-Dade County. You also
indicated that he completed the Ethics Refresher Course for Lobbyists at the Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics on June
9, 2016.

With respect to lobbying the City of Miami, the City’s lobbyist ordinance requires lobbyists to complete ethics training on
a yearly basis. City of Miami Code §2-654(a). Thus, given that he completed his last lobbyist ethics training on June 9,
2016, his ethics training requirement for the City of Miami is valid until June 9, 2017.

With respect to Miami-Dade County, the County Ethics Code requires completion of a refresher course every two-
years. Miami-Dade Code §2-11.1(s)(2)(d). Therefore, his ethics training requirement for the County is valid for a period
of two years until June 9, 2018.

A copy of Mr. Heisenbottle’s ethics training certificate should be provided to the City as well as the County.
This opinion is based on the facts presented. If these facts change or if you have any further questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

RADIA TURAY

Staff Attorney

Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
19 W. Flagler Street, Suite 820

Miami, FI1 33130

Tel: (305) 350-0601

Fax: (305) 579-0273

Ethics.miamidade.gov



From: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 10:24 AM

To: 'Rosa Luzardo' <rluzardo@rjha.net>

Cc: Turay, Radia (COE) <Radia.Turay@miamidade.gov>
Subject: RE: Refresher Course

I am cc: our Staff Attorney that will answer all your questions, Ms. Radia Turay

From: Rosa Luzardo [mailto:rluzardo@rjha.net]

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 10:03 AM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE) <Rodzandra.Sanchez@miamidade.gov>
Subject: Refresher Course

Good Morning Rodzandra:

Mr. Heisenbottle is requesting to take a refresher course, however, knowing that he was certified last June
9, 2016. Does he have to take it again or wait til 2018.

Also, what is the difference of the Miami Dade County course and City of Miami?

Your help is very appreciated.

Rosa Luzardo

R.J. Heisenbottle Architects, P.A.
2199 Ponce de Leon Blvd., Suite 400
Coral Gables, FL 33134

Tel. 305 446-7799, Ext. 10
Fax 305 446-9275
E-Mail: rluzardo@rjha.net

http://www.RJHA.net

The information contained in this electronic message is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use of
the individual named above and others who have been specifically authorized to receive such. If the recipient is not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or duplication of the communication is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, or if any problems occur with transmission, please
immediately notify us by telephone (305) 446-7799.



